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It is a great pleasure to meet you again in another issue of the JOTCSA. We have five research articles 

from all over the world, and we believe you will read and cite them with great joy and interest. 

Our journal is a nice example of open-access spirit, allowing researchers to present their works in a 

totally free manner, with no article processing costs (APC) nor page charges applied. Therefore, we 

believe that you will pose interest on our scholarly journal, published biannually by the Turkish 

Chemical Society, and send us our scholarly works to be evaluated by our expert reviewers. 

Please feel free to contact me at hkucukbay@inonu.edu.tr or Dr. Barbaros AKKURT, our managing 

editor. at jotcsa@turchemsoc.org to learn more about our journal. 

On behalf of all my colleagues working for our journal, I would like to express my most sincere hopes 

to serve the chemical community with our humble effort embodied as a journal as a venue of 

scholarly chemical communication. 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Dr. Hasan KÜÇÜKBAY, PhD 

Editor-in Chief, JOTCSA 

 


